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From: DA _sydneytrains <DA_sydneytrains@transport.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Tuesday, 7 August 2018 4:39 PM

To: ;

Cc:

Subject: RE: Urgent Reminder - Notification of modification to amend the approved

landscape masterplan and signage strategy for Australian Technology Park

Sydney Trains have no cammant on the proposed modifications, and original conditions still apply.

I note that Sydney Trains had not received a referral for MOD 5 for the underground travelator, which is proposed to
be constructed underneath Locomotive Street which has a Right of Carriageway benefitting Sydney Trains along the
length of the Street. Sydney Trains needs to ensure that for the duration of the works, the easement requirements
for 24x7 access will either not be impacted or an alternative access means is arranged prior to commencement of
those works for maintenance and emergency purposes. Additionally it should be advised that the documentation for
the original conditions should incorporate the underground travelator. Can this please be referred to the Applicant?

Kind Regards

Sarah Anderson

Assistant Town Planner

Future Direction, Growth & Performance
Sydney Trains

T 02 8575 0237
Ground Floor East, 36-46 George Street, Burwood NSW 2134
PO Box 459, Burwood NSW 1805
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